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	Senate Works on Bill to Provide Special Iditarod Finisher License Plates 
(JUNEAU) – With the start of this year’s Iditarod Trail Sled Dog Race just a few days away, Alaska’s legislators are considering a bill that would create special license plates for people who are official finishers of the Iditarod.
“I am proud that the district I represent is home to the start of the ‘last great race’,” said Senator Charlie Huggins (R-Mat-Su), sponsor of the legislation.  “It is fitting that we honor the more than 600 hearty souls who have finished this grueling competition which is so synonymous with our state.”

Senate Bill 50 would allow Iditarod finishers, upon proving that they have finished the race, to get a special “Iditarod finisher” license plate for $50.  Presently, there are specialty plates for National Guard members, military veterans, Purple Heart recipients and custom collector vehicles.
SB 50 was passed out of the Senate State Affairs Committee Tuesday, and will be considered next by the Finance Committee.  “I am pleased the bill is before us now, during Iditarod season; it adds to the celebration of the start of the 37th running of this great competition,” said Senator Huggins.  “A lot of folks who have run the race have expressed enthusiasm about getting one of these license plates, which highlights the pride Alaskans have for the Iditarod and the state as a whole.”
For more information, contact Senator Huggins or Sharon Long at 907-465-3878. 
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